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I am opposed to SB243. 

The Dealer Purchase Waiting Period portion of this bill does nothing to improve the 

current Oregon system of background checks which is already dismal and effectively 

creates a waiting period as it gets backed up.  This part of the bill will likely do more 

to enable criminals than to prevent crime. 

The Rapid Fire Activators portion of the bill is an utter joke and shows what happens 

when people who know nothing about firearms try to write legislation about firearms. 

The Firearms Age Restriction portion is an insult to all tax paying adults. 

And finally, the Public Area Restrictions portion takes the cake...  Oregon Concealed 

Handgun Licensees are the safest, most law-abiding persons in the state, and you 

seek to regulate their free passage with this.  This is an outright assault of 

Oregonians rights. 

Not to mention, how much is all of this legislation going to cost? 

 


